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Monthly Event: 

 

NO Chess on March 1st.   

 

The facility is not renting to us on March 1st due to the facility being a major 

Primary voting location.  

 

We will play on the four other Tuesdays in March starting on March 8. 

 

This is the second email reminder in a row.  We've been announcing this at 

the club since the end of January. 

We also announced this in the February newsletter 
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